
The CLSoU program is excited to announce that there are now two 
recognition walls, located in both East and West spaces. As part of our 
employee engagement initiatives, we’ve created these areas to give all 
employees and vendors an opportunity to share a quick message about 
someone who has made a difference for them. You can share - via a signed 
or anonymous note - a gesture someone made that had a positive impact.

Examples of possible reasons include:

Ø A conversation that left you feeling better afterward
Ø Someone who picked up lunch for you when you were stuck in a 

meeting
Ø A person who did a great job explaining a difficult concept
Ø Someone who took on a task that made your day a little easier
Ø The person who filled the area candy jar, brought in treats, or 

otherwise brightened the day
Ø Someone who stayed late, worked through lunch, or logged on late at 

night, making the extra effort to get the job done

So give it some thought – who has done something notable recently? –
then stop by one of the walls to give those co-workers some well-deserved 
recognition!

Know someone who’s made a 
difference? Let’s hear about it!

A huge THANK YOU to the program Fun Committee, 
who assisted with the recognition walls


